FULLERTON JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT
1051 West Bastanchury Road ¢ Fullerton, California 92833  Office of the Superintendent
(714) 870-2801
sscambray@fjuhsd.org

March 25, 2021
Dear FJUHSD Community,

The Fullerton Joint Union High School District believes that discrimination, hate, racism,
racial injustice and violence have no place in our society. We are deeply saddened by and
condemn the violence, abuse and hate that has been directed toward the Asian American
and Pacific Islander communities.

The increase in violence and discrimination targeting people of Asian descent is an
important reminder of the continued work needed to make sure our community is safe
and inclusive for all people. We know events like these can impact the physical and
mental well-being of our students, staff and families. We encourage you to connect with
your friends and family and support each other and seek help as it is needed.

Whatever you or your family are experiencing, we want you to know that you are not
alone and that support is available at school and in our community. The District has
partnered with Care Solace to support our community’s mental health. Care Solace can
help you quickly find providers or programs matched to your needs regardless of
circumstances and can support you in any language. Their support is completely
confidential and free to FJUHSD students, staff and their families. If you would like to
use Care Solace, please call (888) 515-0595 or visit their website at Care Solace.

FJUHSD is committed to maintaining a safe and positive school environment where all
students, staff, parents, guardians and community members are treated with respect and
dignity. This is integral to the success of the District’s vision, mission and goals of
providing the highest quality educational experience we can envision.

Sincerely,

o

Scott Scambray, Ed.D.
Superintendent
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